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Ordinance 806 2021 Salary Ordinance 
 
Attached is the 2021 Salary Ordinance for the town.  There is an administrative to change to the 
Waste Water Treatment Plant operator 3 license and an increase for the Marshal’s department 
as those salaries have not been adjusted in 3 years.  The change for the Marshal’s department 
that is established in this ordinance will be for a 5 year period instead of a 3 year period as has 
been done previously.   
 
Currently due to the pandemic and the lack of knowledge on how municipal finances will be 
effected going into 2021, I am not recommending changes for the rest of the staff who have 
seen annual changes for the last 10+ years.  I recommend approval of the ordinance and if 
council feels appropriate waiving of the rules to adopt.     
 
Pete Olson 
Town Manager 
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